
From: Corinna Marlowe  
Sent: 28 April 2021 08:48 
To: Tom Little 
Subject: 2021/1810/T 

 

2021/1810/T 

 

Dear Mr Little 

 

We object most strongly to the thought of cutting down 2 lime trees from the area between 

the flats off York Rise - Trevithick and Brunel. We have lived here since 1972, see them 

clearly from our back windows, and they are a haven for birds and give us great pleasure. 

They do not have canopies as they are regularly pollarded, and are not near any building, so 

we are baffled as to why there is a proposal to fell them.  

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Corinna Marlowe and Howard Rogers 

 


